ANN McLANE KUSTER

SECOMND DIstaleT, New HalMPsHIRE

WASHINGTON OFFICE:
137 CArNON House GrRce BLELDING
WasmnoTon, DG 208182902
P {202} 225-5200

v KL

COMMITTEE ON VETERANS' AFFAIRS Kot

O S 18 NorTH BMain STREET, 47H FLOGR

RAMKING MEMBER: Cancony, NH 03301
SUBCOMMITTEE ON CQVERSIGHT & INVESTIGATIONS @ gg E th @% ’i ﬁ %t t g P: {603} 226-1002
SURCOMMITTEE GN HEALTH Bngrg ﬁ g ‘E‘EI B - & ? NJIST}TL;{:;;I;L
- . ) : 70 EAsT Pearl STREET
) N - g A
COMMITTEE ON AGRICULTURE %}ﬂiiﬁe of i&gpz egeitfatibies NASHUA, NH 03080
SUBCOWEAITTEE ON CONSERVATION & FORESTRY B {BBJ} b45-2008
SUBCOMMITIEE OM BIOTECHNOLOGY, MORYH COUNTRY DFFICE:
HORTICULTURE, AdD REBEARCH A3 Maan STREET, Surre 208
LTTLETON, NH 03661
May ]0’ 2017 P{B03) 4447700

Ms. Nadine Neutfville

U.S. Department of Justice

Office of Violence Against Women
145 N. Street, NE

Suite 10W

Washington, D.C. 20530

Dear Ms, Neufville,

I am pleased to write in support of Rivier University’s (Nashua, New Hampshire) application for
the U.S. Department of Justice’s Reduce Sexual Violence, Domestic Violence, Dating Violence,
and Stalking Program grant funds. Through the receipt of funding, Rivier University will
establish a comprehensive coordinated approach for addressing challenges while strengthening
its existing prevention programs for new and returning students.

Rivier University’s proposed “Campus Awareness for Raiders to End issues of sexual assault,
violence and stalking” (CARE) project will coordinate direct services for victims and also ensure
offenders are held accountable. An essential deliverable of the proposed CARE project will be
the realization of the development and dissemination of culturally appropriate education
materials on sexual violence topics for key populations on campus. In addition, Rivier
University will expand its current partnerships with the area victim service agency, training
provider and local law enforcement leaders to optimize its response to these issues.

I encourage a timely review and decision on Rivier University’s grant application. Please keep
my office informed as the process moves forward by contacting Amy Slattery of my staff at
(603) 226-1002 or Amy.Slattery(@mail.house.gov.

Sincerely,

Ann McLane Kuster
Member of Congress
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